Information Notice!

2024 4 October

To ensure the safety of civil aviation, starting from October 2, 2024, in accordance
with the directive of the Civil Aviation Agency of the Republic of Uzbekistan,
Uzbekistan Airways announces that regular flights will be conducted while avoiding
the airspace of Iraq and the western part of Iran until further notice.

It is important to note that Uzbekistan Airways will continue to operate regular
flights on the Tashkent - Tel Aviv - Samarkand/Tashkent route, using alternative
paths to ensure the highest level of flight safety.

Please stay tuned for further updates.



